MINUTES OF THE DOCUMENTS & POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING 
BRANDYWINE CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION, INC.

March 10,2011

Mr. Petraglia, Chairman, called the meeting to order at l0:00a.m. 

Committee members present were Frank Petraglia, Mary Ann Halbert, Don Lavimoniere, Jack Sheils, and Bob O'Keeffe. Also present were Chip Blunt and 2 unit owners. 

ROLL CALL/NOTICE OF MEETING: It was announced the meeting was properly noticed and a quorum was present. 

OLD BUSINESS; 

LIMITED COMMON ELEMENTS: Mr. Petraglia informed the Committee that Bob Alger had suggested that both the Building & Grounds Committee and the Documents & Policy Committee meet jointly to discuss the question of limited common elements. As most of the Documents Committee will not be available on March 14th, they will plan to meet in April. 

NEW BUSINESS 

PARKING: By proper motion by Mr. Shiels, it was unanimously recommended the Board approve the following document changes to be voted on by membership: "For safety reasons, no overnight street parking is permitted." 

Mr. Blunt will research the required steps needed to notify membership the pickup prohibition in the documents will be enforced in the future. It will be discussed at the April 14th Policy & Documents Committee meeting. 

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business to be brought before the Committee, the meeting was adjourned at 11:15am. 

